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Dear Students 
 

My heartiest congratulations to you on your admission in                         

Shri Ram College of Commerce.  SRCC is a dream destination for 

students who wish to pursue courses in commerce, economics and    

global business.  Only a few get the opportunity to realize this dream.     

It is your passion and hard-work that has made you a proud member of 

the SRCC family. 

 

The college is organising an Orientation Programme on Wednesday,          

July 20, 2011 at 11:00 a.m. in the college Seminar Room.                              

You are, therefore, required to attend the programme.  Kindly report by 

10:45 a.m. in the college Seminar Room. Do join at lunch after the 

Orientation Programme.  

 

With best wishes for the new session. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

P.C Jain  

Principal         

 

 

 


